Future of Royal Gorge up to
public

Last December the Truckee Donner Land Trust acquired the
3,000-acre Royal Gorge property on Donner Summit as well as
351 acres in Negro Canyon above Donner Lake.

All of Royal Gorge’'s meadows, peaks, natural resources, and
Nordic ski area are protected forever and will be open to the
public for recreation.

As part of a public outreach and recreational planning
process, the Truckee Donner Land Trust has announced a series
of public input meetings:

June 15 — Kick-off (Donner Summit)
June 17 — Kick-off (Truckee)

July 6 — Forestry Management

July 29 — Van Norden Meadow

Aug. 31 — Final Wrap-Up

For details regarding each meeting, visit the Truckee Donner
Land Trust website.
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